

Retired & Senior Volunteer Program

Sharing the Experience of a Life-Time

LF061406-24

June 1, 2006

Mayor Shaw 300 Sixth Street Rapid City, SD 57701

Dear Mayor Shaw:

In accordance with the by-laws for the RSVP Advisory Council, I respectively submit the application of Dr. Patricia Fallbeck for your approval and Warrant of Appointment for a three-year term on the RSVP Advisory Council.

Dr. Fallbeck is currently a volunteer with our program and assists with our Tutoring and Child Literacy performance measurement. In addition to RSVP, she is currently affiliated with Love, Inc., Hospice and St. Therese' Soc. Justice Committee. We look forward to the experience and insights that Dr. Fallbeck will bring to our program.

Thank you for your attention in this matter as well as your continued support of the Retired & Senior Volunteer Program.

Sincerely,

RSVP of Rapid City

now (Jeeks)

Angie Weeks Director

/aw

Attachment

